
 

 

EY 343 - Let’s Get Communicating 
and Reading in the Outdoors 

 
Venue: Apley Woods, Pintail Drive, Apley, TF1 6US 
Date: Thursday 14 March 2024 
Time:  4pm to 5.30pm 
(Please arrive for 3.45pm for a 4pm start). 
 
Who should attend? 
Forest School Leaders, Early Years Practitioners, Teaching 
Assistants and Teachers. 
 
Why should I attend?  
 
We need to demonstrate and support children in experiencing 
different ways of communicating, and using a natural outdoor 
learning environment is another area that we can utilise this. 
Forest School and outdoor learning is a great way to motivate, 
engage and spark children’s learning, curiosity and 
imagination in the outdoors and nature. This training will 
provide you with fresh ideas and activities to use with children 
and young people. 
 
Aims and objectives: 

• A range of practical communication friendly and literacy 
activities to support, enthuse and engage with early 
year’s children in a natural outdoor learning 
environment. 
 

• An understanding of how communication, language 
and literacy can present in nature and support learning 
and development of children in the natural world 
 

• An opportunity to network with other practitioners to 
share experiences and good practice.  

  
 

 

 
Additional Information:  
Parking: - Please park along Peregrine 
Way, Apley opposite Nuthatch Crescent. 
Please wait the metal horse shaped gate on 
the road and Forest School Leader will meet 
you.  
 
If possible please car share as parking is 
limited.  As this is a residential area please 
try not to obstruct driveways and entrances.  

 
 
Cost:  
£105 for T&W Schools and Academies  
£126 for Non T&W Schools and Academies   
 
Booking info: 
To book a place on this course please 
complete a booking form & return to: 
 
cpdschoolimprovement@telford.gov.uk  
 
 
 
*Ensure you wear appropriate outdoor 
clothing and footwear as the training will 
take place outdoors. 
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